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Message from the Guest Editors

Well-differentiated thyroid cancer (DTC), which includes
papillary carcinoma and follicular carcinoma, represents
the vast majority of all thyroid cancers and the most
frequent endocrine malignancy. The incidence of DTC is
increasing worldwide due to the widespread use of thyroid
ultrasound (US), but mortality is stable over the years as
more cancers are diagnosed at a very early stage.

In this Special Issue, we encourage researchers to submit
original papers, review articles, brief communications, or
comments on current image-based diagnostics and
radiometabolic therapy of DTC. Papers focused on novel
diagnostic and therapeutic tools, radiomics, and
personalized medicine are also welcome.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately aBer
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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